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“Well, if he doesn’t say it…” Ian was quite generous in his offer.

Xayden quickly stood in front of the bad guy, eagerly waiting for his response.

The man was at a loss for words.

The Jadesons are crazy!

Subsequently, he rose to his feet, wanting to escape.

Xayden felt so humiliated that the man could still walk after being injected
with the drug he had invented. Before Ian could say anything, Xayden threw an
item at him.

Bang! A loud noise resonated through the air as the man vanished into thin air.

Everyone was dumbstruck, including Sabrina who was downstairs.

With a loud splat, the guy fell into the lake in the garden like a pile of mud. The
folks then were snapped back into their senses and hurried over to get him up.
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“Why did you do that, Xayden? I need him to find Daddy!” Ian glared at him and
reprimanded him accordingly.

“Oops, I’m sorry.” Xayden lowered his head. Sebastian used to complain about
him all the time.

Indeed, geniuses and idiots do exist in this world.

Fortunately, the man did not die. When he was rescued from the lake, they
learned that he was still breathing faintly.

In the end, Sasha was able to find out where Sebastian was through an
interrogation. Apparently, the real Sebastian was being locked up at the
Sheerwood residence in Adonia.

The Sheerwood residence?

All of them gaped at that information.

Just like Sebastian, none of them had expected Eddie to make such a sneaky
move right under their noses.

Meanwhile, Sabrina had contacted Solomon because no one else from the
Jadeson was available to go and save Sebastian.

After notifying Solomon, they realized that Eddie had started taking aggressive
actions against the White House and the military. Another loud explosion was
heard in Jadeborough. Everyone in the city even felt the ground shake.
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Shortly after, they saw that fumes in huge mushroom shapes were rising to
the sky from the military base.

Darn it! This old bast*rd is out of his mind!

The entire Oceanic Estate fell into a pin-drop silence. At that moment,
everyone was in the garden, helplessly watching the blazing flames hanging
over Jadeborough.

We’re so dead!

“Hahaha… He did it. The victory is ours! Long live, Chairman! Long live,
Chairman!” cheered the man on the ground, gleefully.

Sasha staggered for a bit. Right when she was about to take an action, Xayden
who was next to him forcefully shoved all of the tablets into the man’s mouth
and covered it up.

“Mm… hmm…”

Beep! Beep! Beep! Beep!

Nobody had guessed that the siren would be sounded at that moment. It was
not something common in recent years. In fact, it was only heard in movies
when the entire troop forge ahead against their enemies fearlessly.

Though the siren only lasted for a few seconds, it blasted like a ravaging
eternal flame from all directions, overwhelming everyone at the Oceanic
Estate.

What’s the matter?
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Everyone was clueless, except for Sasha. She seemed to have sense
something at that instant and clumsily made her way upstairs.

Just as she had speculated in her mind, by the time she got up to the rooftop,
she was greeted by a horrifying scene. In the midst of the sea of fire was a
large army whizzing their way through into the estate.

Their armored cars were filled with artillery. Even the ones approaching by feet
were armed to the teeth. Whenever they saw a rebel on the street, they would
fire away without a doubt until the rebel’s body looked like a hornet’s nest.

So, this is the truth. We’ve all been fooled by him. He has everything under his
control since the very beginning.

Cupping her mouth, Sasha could no longer hold back her tears and broke
down.

It was especially heartbreaking for her when she learned that the army was
coming from the direction of Aquene Temple. She bawled her eyes out.

Sabrina came up to the rooftop after her. Upon witnessing the scene, her eyes
turned red. She cursed, “Darn it! Do they only know how to oppress the
women?”

No, it wasn’t an oppression. I should say, protection.

Eddie was standing in the center, staring across an empty military base. He
had been besieged by an impenetrable army.

Standing still, Eddie’s face was as pale as a sheet.
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“When did you plan this? I thought you’ve left to become a monk?” Eddie
mocked as he stared daggers at the man who was taking the chief position in
the army formation.

He was not a soldier, but a monk wearing a grey robe with prayer beads
hanging around his neck. He seemed totally out of place in the midst of the
military soldiers.

Eddie found his presence ironically insulting. Conversely, the old monk, Shin,
was calm and steady.

He clasped his hands together and recited a short prayer. Then, he replied,
“You’re wrong. I’m not behind all of these. The mastermind is Mr. Hayes.”

“It’s him? How’s that possible?” Eddie refused to believe.

“He’s lost to me several times. How could he win this round? From the
moment Judith returned the three explosives storage room to me till the
incident where my men were removed from the Naval Force, he’s played it
wrong. How could he beat me?”

“Would you have fallen into his trap if he didn’t do that? Would you have
abducted him? Eddie, he knows you inside out. This is just a piece of cake,”
Devin chimed in mercilessly.
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